
 

Nameplate Photo Guidelines 
Please refer to the guidelines below to ensure a quality photo of the nameplate being sent in for warranty. 

A clear photo of the nameplate must be taken; please do not scan an image of it as this might cause the 
information on the nameplate from being clearly visible. 

CORRECT  

 Clear photo 
 Information visible 
 Close up of nameplate 

    

INCORRECT  

 Blurry image / bright image 
 Information cannot be read 
 Nameplate too far from camera 

   


